
CASEY SUNDERMANN <CSUND5@msn.com> 

Dear Chair Helm, Vice Chair Reschke, Vice Chair Schouten and Members of The Committee: 

Please support clean air for all Oregonians by supporting HB 2007.  I am a retired teacher and 
grandmother.  I worry about the future for all our young people in Oregon if we do not immediately 
begin to take the climate crisis seriously and take urgent action.  We can eliminate dirty diesel on our 
roads. Our young people deserve a healthy planet. 
Thank you. 
 
Kathryn Sundermann 
5847 NE 31st Ave. 
Portland, OR  97211 
971-319-6558 
 


